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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Saturday, December 11, 2021 2:42 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Edie T Trimmer (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Edie T Trimmer 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
I support first option 8a and second 8b for the new boundaries for the Board of Supervisors districts. I believe these two options meet 
the concerns most expressed by the public: that the boundaries changes are modest and that districts allow at least adequate 
representation of tribal members. These two options do not make dramatic changes in boundaries and in District 3 and 4 allow for at 
least the possibility of a tribal member to be elected as a Supervisor. In any case, the significant percent of tribal members should 
assure that any competent and committed Supervisor would consult with tribes within their district boundaries. The current Board of 
Supervisors, in making this decision, should acknowledge the dissatisfaction expressed by tribal members on many issues such as 
adjudication of water rights, concerns with law enforcement, and other important issues. Thank you for this opportunity to comment.  

 




